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Dear Mr.Dabelstein:
Thanks for the signal repert frem your area. The DX Test

went very well. Your informatioen is correet, so your repert of WOGO

on January 2k,1972, at 2:30 a.m. CST, en 1550 kHz with 250 Watts of

power is VIERIFIED,

73's
Thanks Again
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Richard . Preston

Chief Engineecr

Post Office Box 340 / Telephone (904) 427-1550 / New Smyrna Beach, Florida 32069



